
 

 

 
 

PARENTS WITH CHILDREN IN AFTER_SCHOOL DAYCARE 
 

URGENT! 
 

 
 
Due to the continued inclement weather, all facility rentals have been cancelled on Wednesday February 13, 2019 from 
4:30pm onward under the direction of the grounds department. The procedure for childcare operators will be as follows; 
all staff and parents will need to be out of the lot by 4pm at the absolute latest, the caretakers will lock the parking lot 
gates no later that 4:15pm 


